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to: minister.edu@ontario.ca 
 
Dear Minister, 
  
This is David Sykes, President of PSAT. 
  
Thank you for answering my question at AMPA as best you could 
and recognizing the issue I raised about the disconnect between the 
infant hearing program  (IHP) and the ministry of education, 
particularly Provincial Schools. 
  
The lack of connection and existing practices continues to 
disadvantage D/deaf and hard of hearing children in our Province. 
I encourage you to connect with me, look into  the matter so we 
can eliminate this systemic problem which in my view harms 
d/Deaf and HoH children by delaying access to language.  
  
I look forward to your direct intervention, assuming the message I 
received at AMPA was genuine. 
  
You may reach me at 416 434 6419. Mail to D Sykes, President 
PSAT D30, 35 Mobile Drive, Toronto, On M4A 2P6 
  
Thank you kindly, 
DAVID 
  
  
Sent from my Bell Samsung device over Canada's largest network. 
	


